
Dear SIG 24 Members, 
 
We hope your autumn is off to a good start, and that you are all looking forward to our 
meeting in Helsinki in October (26-28).  
 
Today we are writing with a few key updates.  
 
First, please remember to register as soon as possible if you plan to attend the Helsinki 
meeting, as this will help us finalize planning for the workshops. You can register on the 
conference website here: https://www2.helsinki.fi/en/conferences/sig24/registration-and-
practical-information 
 
Additional information about accommodations, keynotes, and the program are also 
available on the website. 
 
Second, when you register for the meeting, you must select a workshop to join. We have 
attached a document containing information about each of the three workshops and a 
template that we ask you to fill out prior to the Helsinki meeting. Each workshop has its own 
set of readings, and the main reading for Workshop 1 is attached. A description of each 
workshop can also be found below. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions (kelsey.inouye@education.ox.ac.uk), and we 
hope to see you there! 
 
Best wishes, 
E, I, S, & K 
 


